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Friday 19th July 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to express my thanks to you all for your support over the past year.  The year seems to have gone by 
so quickly and we are busy making plans for continuing the progress into next year. 

Summer Fair  
A huge thank you to everyone who supported our Summer Fair.  We raised an amazing £3,134 which will go 
towards our secondary playground project.  Well done everyone. 
 

Term Dates   
Please ensure you are aware of our term dates for 2024-2025 which you can access on our website using the link 
below. Bower Grove School - Term Dates (bower-grove.kent.sch.uk) 
 
We have worked hard to plan the events that are taking place over the next year and would welcome you to look 
at our website link below. Bower Grove School - Upcoming Events (bower-grove.kent.sch.uk) 
 

PFTA AGM Meeting   
We welcome any Parents or Carers who would like to support our community charity to attend our PFTA AGM on 
Tuesday 10th September at 3.30pm. 
 

Good time to order your uniform   
We encourage everyone to take some time to ensure your child has the correct school uniform to start next year. 
This is a busy time for our uniform suppliers so we would advise you to order in advance of September.  To order, 
please go to https://www.brigade.uk.com/ 
 
 

Consultation Documents     
During the Autumn 2022, Kent County Council (KCC) started to review all special schools in Kent which has led to 
a public consultation being launched recently. I would encourage all families to respond to the questions detailed 
in the public consultation. Please go to www.kent.gov.uk/specialschoolreview to have your say by Wednesday 
31st July. Your feedback will help to shape the future provision for all children and young people with Special 
Educational Needs and Disabilities across the county.  
 
I wish you and your child a very happy summer holidays and look forward to seeing ALL our pupils on Tuesday 3rd 
September 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs M Cleave 
Headteacher 
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